
Some of our waste sites will 
reopen from Monday 18 May,  
but to help stop the spread of 
coronavirus, sites will be operating 
differently to what you’re used to.

Here’s what you need to know…
•	Only bring waste that could cause you injury or harm  

by storing it at home. If your waste can wait, please hold  
onto it, and use kerbside collections where possible.

•	 The sites at Barwell, Lount, Market Harborough,  
Melton Mowbray, Mountsorrel, Oadby and Whetstone  
will be open. They will operate 7 days a week.

•	 You must book a slot to bring your waste to a site.  
No booking means no entry to a site.

•	We are accepting limited types of waste only,  
details on our website.

•	Giving people set time slots will help us to  
make sure we can socially distance at our  
sites, and keep you and our staff safe.

If you need to bring something to a  
site please book yourself a time slot at:  
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/waste-bookings  
or call 0116 305 0001. 
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